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Friday 11th July 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RED RIDGE ACTIVITY CENTRE – final costs 
 

Thank you to those who have paid their £50 deposit. We can now advise you that the total 

amount for the Red Ridge trip (Monday 29th September – Friday 3rd October) is £234. 

This cost includes the £50 deposit and any additional costs that you have already paid. We 

would appreciate, where possible, that payment is made prior to the trip.  

 

The consent and medical forms will be sent to you on the first week in September.  

 

We wish you all a lovely summer holiday! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

The Year 6 Team.  

 

 

 

  


